
Teardrops Christmas Hampers 

Throughout the year we do a variety of donation days and fundraising events for the 

charity ‘Teardrops’. This is a charity that help and support the Homeless and vulnerable 

people in St Helens. They provide services to the Homeless community by delivering 

food and hot drinks to rough sleepers, running a night café, delivering meals and 

toiletries to hostels and offering welfare assistance. 

This year we have been delighted to accept Christmas hampers and gifts for five of our 

children from this charity.  

On behalf of the children and staff here at PACE we thank you very much for your 

kindness. We have some extremely happy children this Christmas.  

 

 

 


